
Alexander, Jacquelyne 

Subject: FW: Santa Rita Hills CSD & Bridge & Highway District 

From: A&A 
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 9:17 AM 
To: hood.paul@sbcglobal.net 
Subject: Santa Rita Hills CSD & Bridge & Highway District 

Dear Mr. Hood and LAFCO Board: 

We own parcel 12 in the Santa Rita Hills Community Services District and supp01i the goal of building a road 
system so we can use our property as zoned. We have been involved in establishing the Santa Rita Hills CSD 
and want to see its work continue. 

A Bridge and Highway District will allow all of the parcel owners to vote and be eligible to sit on the board of 
directors. It will allow our collected tax base to be used in the way we intended and for the purposes it was 
collected. 

We ask that LAFCO allow us time to complete the current application so we can reorganize the CSD into a 
Bridge and Highway District. That will finally allow us to build the roads we need to be able to enjoy our 
prope1iies. We need your supp01i in this complicated matter, as our prope1iies have been blighted by the 
inability to build a road to county standards. 

Sincerely, 

Ariel & Angela Lavie 

1 

mailto:hood.paul@sbcglobal.net

